
From: Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/31/2017 11:15:18 AM
Subject: messages

Lily, we are playing phone tag. Ruchelle sent you the tobacco form a few week ago and then again on last week I 
believe. This form is needed by PEBA for the Lt. Governor.
 
Please call me when you can.
 
Thanks~!
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